
 

Your Opinion Needed by N.E.W. 

By Beula Postlewait, NEW Communications Representative 

 

Nazarene Educators Worldwide (NEW) offers membership to educators in a variety of educational 

settings. We would love to sit down and talk with each educator about the needs of his/her educational 

situation. Since we cannot do that physically in the current pandemic context, we are asking for your 

help electronically. Marilyn Dominick, our NEW chairperson, has formulated a survey which will give us 

information about the needs you have as you serve in an educational setting. (If you are retired, we 

have opportunities for you to serve in encouraging and praying for educators and perhaps sharing what 

you have learned.)  

How can we help you? Are you interested in meeting in-person with other educators for inspiration and 

training on the district or regional level? Would you like workshops via the computer? Would you like 

ZOOM meetings with other educators in your area of teaching or administration? Are you interested in 

the latest research on methods and materials? 

We would like to hear from you. You can give us this information by clicking on the link below: 

NEW Survey—We Need Your Input! 

Thank you for taking the time to share your opinions. We value your input. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1S7Nqol_pe-hkyGbM1yNxhWLcaEIDV-aWpI9harzla_M/edit

